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PUBLIC NOTICE

CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR PUBLIC HEARING FOR AMENDMENT TO CHAPTER 30-X-4
EXAMINATIONS, QUALIFICATIONS OF CANDIDATES, APPLICATIONS, PASSING GRADES, CONDITIONED
SUBJECTS, TRANSFER OF CREDITS, ISSUANCE OF CERTIFICATES

The Alabama State Board of Public Accountancy is changing the location of its public hearing to propose
amendments to Chapter 30-X-4 of the Board’s Rules.

The new public hearing location will be at Troy University, Bib Graves Hall, Room 129, Troy, AL 36082 at
10:00 a.m., on Friday, November 6, 2015.

Interested persons may present their views orally or in writing to the Executive Director of the Alabama
State Board of Public Accountancy at any time until and including November 6, 2015 following the 30th
day of September 2015, or, if requested in advance, by personally appearing at the hearing.
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